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i TO: Members of the Technical Advisory Committee on the Closure of the i

Dawa Mining Company

FROM: Karen VanDusen [ .

I

! SUBJECT: NEXT MEETING - CHANGE OF DATE
4

, i

!i

Due to a conflict in scheduling, we regret that we must change the date of our .

planned September 26th TAC meeting. This meeting has been moved to Tuesday, !
October 24, at 9:00 a.m. The location remains the same (the Longhouse in !

Wellpinit). We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. i

Staff members are currently working on the preliminary changes to the DEIS
regarding the water removal option. As recommanded by the TAC, spray evaporation i
is being put forward as the preferred alternative. The matrix detailing ;

remaining data needs will be made available prior to the next meeting so that
you may have time to review the data individually or in subcommittees. At |
present, the October 24 rreeting agenda will include: -

1. Overview of EIS changes
| t

L 2. Review of remaining data !

!.

3. Report from Paul Trause re: meetings with DOE and NRC |

4 Otheri ;

i

If you have anything you would like to add to the agenda, or if you have any i

questions, please contact me at (206) 586-894T.
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